MN ASSOCIATION OF
CHARTER SCHOOLS

ISSUE: Charter Schools Ineligible for Small School Revenue

Since 2012, the smallest traditional school districts have received Small Schools Revenue.
Revenue is provided on a sliding scale by size of the district. This funding is intended to help
smaller schools who, due to their size, deal with increased administrative inefficiencies and
additional issues with funding transportation services, nutrition services, and extracurricular
activities.

Charter schools are currently excluded from receiving this funding.

Smaller charter schools also need additional support to address administrative costs they incur
due to their size and status as a both a school and a district as well as provide their students with
other educational services.

STATUTORY REFERENCE: MN Statutes 126C.10 Subd. 2c

POLICY SOLUTION: Provide Eligibility and Equalized Small School Revenue

e Provide chartered public schools with eligibility for Small School Revenue at the same
percentage of traditional public schools that qualify for this funding.

Estimated Cost: 53.2 million (to provide small school revenue to the smallest 40% of chartered
public school districts in MN)

For more information contact:

Eugene Piccolo Joey Cienian

MACS Executive Director Public Policy & Advocacy Director
Eugene@mncharterschools.org joey@mncharterschools.org
651.789.3090 Ext. 1 651.789.3090 Ext. 2

ADVOCACY © 2022 MINNESOTA ASSOCIATION OF CHARTER SCHOOLS


mailto:Eugene@mncharterschools.org
mailto:joey@mncharterschools.org

